Informational Question-and-Answer Session
California Public Utilities Commission

Electric Generation Productivity Program

Implementing GO 167 and SBxx39

THURSDAY, AUGUST 4, 2005

1:30PM TO 3:00PM
By Telephone Conference
The Electric Generation Performance Branch invites you to an informal, informational question-and-answer session and discussion regarding the Commission’s implementation of General Order 167.  The session will be a telephone conference held on Thursday, August 4, 2005 from 1:30pm to 3:00pm.  If you are planning to participate, please contact Diane Flynn by Friday, July 29, 2005 at dpf@cpuc.ca.gov or (415) 703-1056 so that we can e-mail the call-in number to you.   While we’ll be happy to take questions during the phone call, we can prepare better answers, and save everyone’s time, if you’ll send us any questions or topics you have, in advance, to  the same email address.   
